
 URGENT BUSINESS  
  

1ST DECEMBER 2015 
 

 
 
The following decision has been taken under the Urgent Business Procedure.  
  
 
1 URGENT BUSINESS REPORT - EXISTING DUAL HACKNEY CARRIAGE AND 

PRIVATE HIRE DRIVER'S LICENCE - JAMES BLACKWOOD  
 
 The Chief Executive, in consultation with the Chairman of the Licensing Regulatory 

Committee, was asked to make a decision in accordance with the City Council’s Urgent 
Business Procedure.  The recommendation, as set out in the exempt Urgent Business 
report, was approved. 

  
  

  
 

 
Any queries regarding these Minutes, please contact 

Jane Glenton - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582068, or email 
jglenton@lancaster.gov.uk 

 

 

 


